BRUSH & YARD WASTE PICKUP

Brush will be picked up once in the Spring, once in the Fall, and one time to pick up Christmas trees. There will be additional collections, as needed, for storm damage. The exact dates will be advertised on our Facebook Page and published on our website: www.miltonpa.org. Residents should have their brush placed curbside by 7AM on Monday the week of pick up and it will be picked up by ward. Tree limbs cannot be larger than 6" in diameter and roots must be removed from bushes.



FALL LEAF PICKUP

The only materials that will be collected are leaves, flowers, garden plants and grass clippings. Materials may be loose or bagged. Fall leaf pick up will be announced on the Borough's Facebook page and website.



All residents share in the stewardship of our delicate environment. We encourage everyone to invest a few minutes to:

- Consider reducing, reusing and repurposing as a FIRST resort
- Separate your recyclables
- Make conscientious decisions when disposing of household hazardous waste

JOIN US INC TAKING ACTION!

CONTACT US

Borough of Milton 2 Filbert Street Milton, PA 17847

(570) 742-8759 www.miltonpa.org Monday - Friday 8AM - 4PM





PRESORTED FIRST CLASS MAIL U.S. POSTAGE PAIL PERMIT NO. 102 Lewisburg PA

Local Postal Customer

HE BOROUGH OF MILTON

PECYCLING

PROCERAM

PRO